CITY OF Office of
J.E. Bud Clark, Mayor

' PORTLAND, OREGON oo 2S5

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR fo) RO

April 13, 1992

Cleveland Harris
1645 East Compton Blvd.
Compton, CA 90221

Dear Mr. Harris:

Thank you for taking the time to write to me about your concerns and the
difficulties you are having with your property on N.E. Martin Luther King Jr.
Blvd. Your suggestion for a solution is an interesting one, and I hope it gets
serious study.

I have forwarded your letter to Commissioner Gretchen Kafoury, who oversees
the Bureau of Buildings, nuisance inspections. She will work with you to get
this resolved.

Thanks again for writing.

Sincerely,

J.E. Bud Clark
Mayor

JEBC:js:4

cc w/encl.: Commissioner Kafoury
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